
GIRLS YOUTH LACROSSE REGISTRATION IS NOW OPEN!! 

REGISTER TODAY!!! 

Registration link: https://go.teamsnap.com/forms/347459 

Website: https://spya.org/lacrosse/ 

Spring Lacrosse Registration is now open for the 2023 Spring season. The details for this 

year’s programs are listed on the website.   Included this season for all age groups is a 

shooting shirt and practice pinny.  In addition, we have reserved indoor turf time at    

St. Luke Sports Rink and Twin Lakes Turf Field, as well as practices at Grange Park. 

We offer teams at: 

-Kindergarten-2nd grade

-3rd-4th grade

-5th-6th grade

-Mini-Scoopers program (ages 3 & 4)

We also provide equipment (sticks and helmets) for the younger players and those new 

to the game. We just ask that you provide your own mouth guard, eye guard (if they do 

not wish to use a helmet) and cleats. 

Any questions about registration or equipment please email lacrosse@spya.org or email 

John Serratore Jserratore29@outlook.com 

REGISTRATION CLOSES ON FEBRUARY 15TH, 2023 

*Mini-Scoopers registration will be open through March 15th, 2023

We have limited spots, so register today!!! 

The Parkland School District does not sponsor or sanction this program/event/activity.
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